

NEWSLETTER



Year 1 Harvest celebrations

On Friday 14th October, Year 1 will be hosting a Harvest festival here at school—we would like to invite Year 1 parents and families in to school to join us for our celebrations at 9.15am. We will be joined by either Reverend Matt or Reverend Gareth from St. Matthew's Church. There will be no Praise assemblies on this day.



Harvest donations

During next week, we will be collecting Harvest donations including tins, packets, toiletries and soft drinks. Any donations can be handed directly to your child's class teacher. We ask that all donations are in school by Monday 10th October.

Harvest raffle

Any donations that we receive will be used to create hampers for our Harvest raffle. We will confirm early next week how to purchase a ticket to be in with a chance of winning!



Chatty Parkers

This week's Chatty Parkers question is:

"If you could have one super power, what would it be and why?"



Don't forget to discuss this at home during the weekend—maybe you could ask this question at tea time or when driving in the car.

Harvest at St. Matthew's Church

On Sunday 2nd October, families are invited to join in with the Harvest service taking place at St. Matthew's Church. The service starts are 10.30am and refreshments will be served afterwards.

